

February 22, 2019

Via E-mail to contracts@juno.com

Mr. Sam Benson 2205 W. Jackson Avenue McAllen, TX 78501

Re: TFSC Complaint No. 19.02; Benson, Sam (DPS Weslaco/Building Maintenance)

Dear Mr. Benson,

At its January 25, 2019 quarterly meeting commissioners voted to dismiss the referenced complaint. Based upon the information provided, commissioners were unable to correlate impact of the building maintenance system's performance upon any forensic analyses done at the laboratory.

General counsel, Lynn Garcia, requested some material from you at the meeting about statements you made regarding the alleged victim's testimony in a related civil case. Please send the documents via email to me at kathryn.adams@fsc.texas.gov, or mail them to my attention at the address on this letterhead.

Thank you and please let me know if I may be of any additional assistance.

Sincerely,

Kathryn Adams

Commission Coordinator

/mka